

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL
Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

20th December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Breakfast Club - Kwik Cricket

In partnership with Watford Community Sports and Education , we will be running a 5 week Kwik Cricket club for children in Year 1- Year 6 from Wednesday 12^{th} January to Wednesday 9^{th} February 2022. The club will run from 7:50am to 8:50am.

These sessions are designed to improve skills and techniques and incorporate the fine element with small sided games in a safe learning environment. The sessions will also emphasise the fun and enjoyment of the game and explain the importance of discipline, respect and fair play.

All coaches hold a valid DBS and FA safeguarding Children and Emergency Aid Certificates.

Can we ask that children bring trainers with them for these sessions as well as a water bottle.

The cost of these sessions will be £15.00.

If you would like to reserve a place for your children, please pay using the School Money On-line Payments system by 7th January 2022. If you have any queries, please talk to the school office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

Yours faithfully

Miss Whiting Year 3 Rowan

PE Lead













